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PIPE REPLACEMENT TO DISRUPT WATER SUPPLY IN SCARLETT 

HALL, TRELAWNY 
 

 

 

 

The National Water Commission (NWC) wishes to advise that the water supply to 

Scarlett Hall in Trelawny will be temporarily suspended on Saturday, November 6, 

2021 between 10 a.m. and 6 p.m. to facilitate pipeline replacement works. 

 

 

NWC regrets any inconvenience this necessary work may cause and urges 

customers to store water for use during the outlined period. 

 

 END 


